
     

How	do	we	honor	and	respect	all	genders	and	all	sexual	orientations	as	teachers	of	
Foreign	Languages?	What	are	the	new	pronouns	and	how	do	we	introduce	them	in	our	
classes?	How	can	we	have	our	students	help	us	understand	new	terminology	related	to	
gender	identity	and	sexual	orientation	with	respect	to	their	own	identity?	
	
AATF	Philadelphia	would	like	to	invite	you	to	discuss	these	questions	with	a	panel	of	
people	whose	life	experiences	on	the	non-binary	and	transgendered	path	can	help	us	
explore	our	own	beliefs	and	navigate	our	classrooms.	Join	us	in	welcoming	our	panelists	
for	a	thoughtful	discussion.		
	
This	free	workshop,	to	be	presented	in	English,	is	open	to	all	world	language	teachers.		

SAMEDI, 17 AVRIL 2021 

Panel:	Devin	Browne	(Pittsburgh	Brashear	High	School)	Sally	Cushmore	
(Souderton	Area	High	School),	Sophie	Pettit	(University	of	California	Davis)	
and	Blossom	Brown	(educator,	consultant,	and	activist) 

To	register	contact	Sarah	Thatcher	at	sarah.thatcher@svpanthers.org	

SAVE THE DATE! 
The	Philadelphia	chapter	of	the	American	Association	of	Teachers	of	French	invites	you	

to	its	Virtual	Fall	Workshop	

Dialogue	on	Gender	Identity		
vs.		

Sexual	Orientation		
for	the	Language	Classroom		

ON	ZOOM		
Saturday,	November	13	


